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Thursday December 4th, 2014 

I would like to thank our staff for the outstanding job they do in helping our students to learn 

academic, learning and social skills to be successful both in school and the community.  I am 

proud of their collective commitment to these high standards.  Thank you to parents and 

community members for your support, suggestions and contributions to our school community.  

We truly welcome and value your thoughts and opinions.  Finally, students, I really appreciate 

when I see you helping each other, congratulating your friends for their success and when I 

observe your passion and enthusiasm for learning. 

Neighbour to Neighbour: 

Once again, we will be helping to support the families in our community over the holidays.  

Please consider bringing in any of the following items: Cereal, Grains/Rice, Canned Goods 

(beans & legumes, fruit, tomatoes, vegetables), new toys & gift cards, family gifts, stocking 

stuffers, grocery gift cards. 

Upcoming Events: 

 As usual time is flying by at Lincoln Alexander School.  This is the time of the year when many 

events are happening and we are not sure if we are coming or going.  Here is a list of the 

upcoming events for the remainder of December, 2014. 

 Mon. Dec. 8th-Bodhi Day (Rohatsu) 

 Tues. Dec. 9th- IMAX Theatre Excursion (JK-6) 

 Wed. Dec. 10th-Carol Sing @ 7pm (Welcome to Mrs. Lumsden and her father Mr. Crone) 

 Fri. Dec. 12th-Pizza Day (tickets are available in the office to purchase in advance if 

desired - $2.00 each) 

 Fri. Dec. 12th-CB Stirling Band to visit our school at 1:20 p.m. 

 Wed. Dec. 17th-Joy Day in FDK (12:30 p.m.) 

 Fr. Dec. 19th-Last Day of Instruction (Nutrition Exemption Day 3rd out of a possible 10) 

 Mon. Jan. 5th-First Day of Instruction for 2015 
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From Retired Trustee, Lillian Orban  

It has been a privilege and honour to have served the Lincoln Alexander School community for 

the past 23 years.  

As a life-long learner, I have been humbled by the strong expression of advocacy by you as 

parents for your children. Your voices and those of your children/our students will continue to 

remind trustees of their commitment and responsibility to serve with respect and humility.  

Good luck in all your endeavours, and may your educational journey be a satisfying experience.  

God Bless You and Your Families.  

Lillian.  

 

 

On behalf of all staff, I would like to wish you a Merry Christmas and Happy Holidays.  As 

always, if you have any concerns, questions or suggestions, please call me at 905-574-4044 or 

email me directly at  mhopkins@hwdsb.on.ca 

Sincerely, 

 

Mr. M. Hopkins 
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